
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.9 of 2021 
 
Neart na Gaoithe Offshore Wind Farm: 
Installation of Neart na Gaoithe O&M Pontoons at Gunsgreen Basin 
 
Date of Issue:  23/11/2021 
 

1. Mariners are hereby advised that limited berths are available in Gunsgreen Basin from the 

29/11/2021 due to pontoon installation commencing on the 30th of November 2021. 

Map Key: 
Blue: No berthing available for vessels.  
Red: Restricted area - will be fenced off. 
Purple: To maintain access for emergency vehicles and wagons for the fishing fleet no parking is permitted 
in the area. 
Green: Ice sales will temporarily be dispensed at the fuel berth. 

 

If further information regarding this notice is required then please contact Brendan Bates, Harbour Master on Tel: 
018907 50223 / 07885 742505 email: harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 
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